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Editor’s 
Note

Welcome to issue 11 of Schwa. 
We are lucky to have a staff that has a passion for language and 

its varied uses. They have been very dilligent in doing their part to 
make this issue what it is. My hope is that any reader can sense that 
passion in Schwa. 

We would like to thank the Department of Linguistics and Eng-
lish Language for the funding it takes to publish Schwa. We would also 
like to thank Dr. Cynthia Hallen, our faculty advisor, who has been 
patient and indespensible in helping us publish Schwa this semester. 
Finally, we would like to thank the authors who have submitted their 
papers to Schwa. We have learned so much and hope that the reader 
will gain some of that knowledge as they peruse this issue of Schwa. 

Madeline Greenhalgh
Editor in Chief


